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B V C C 
 GENERAL MEETING  

December 10, 2018 
 

The monthly General Meeting of the Bella Vista computer Club was held on Monday, December 10, 2018 at 7:00 PM in the 
Community Room of the Highlands Crossing Center. 
 
President Joel Ewing called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. and welcomed those in attendance. 
 
34 members were in attendance (including 6 officers and chair persons). There were three first time attendees. 
 
The Secretary’s report was accepted by unanimous consent as submitted on BVCC web site. 
 
Barbara Mayberry gave the Treasurer’s report. Total income was $372.74, total expenses were 509.95 The ending balance 
was $16,305.49. 
 
Geri Hoerner announced that our membership stands at 124. 
 
Joel gave an overview on the benefits of BVCC membership. He showed how the club made income and encouraged those 
that could to participate in our AARP grant by working at the recycle center.  
 
Joel made the following announcements: 
 
Help Clinics - 9: 00 to Noon 

i. Wednesday, December 19 
ii. Saturday, January 5 

iii. Wednesday, January 16 
 

Genealogy special interest group will not meet in December. 
Classes: 
 
        “Slow P.C.? Let’s Upgrade or Buy New.”. Presented by Pete Opland on Wednesday, December 12. 
 

“Computer Security for Regular People”, Part 1. Justin Sell is presenting this class in the computer lab on Tuesday, 
January 15, 6:30 to 8:00 pm. This will alternate with Part 2 on the third Tuesday of next month. 

 
New Business 
Program scheduled tonight will be presented by Mike Whited, Senior Vice-President and Sales Coordinator for Arvest bank. 
The topic will be “Security, Scams, the Arvest Go Mobile App”.  
 
Upcoming Program Possibilities: 
 
a. “Cutting the Cable Cord” will be presented by Joel Ewing. 
b. Google Docs   
c. LibreOffice – offer more detailed presentations on each specific component of LibreOffice such   

as (Impress, Writer, Calc.) compare with MS Office components. 
d. Skype, eBay 
e.  What is Artificial Intelligence? 
f. How to Retire Old Hardware 
g. Q & A every 6 months- possibly Justin and Pete 
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Joel reminded members to sign up for workshops after the meeting at the back table or at  http://www.bvcompclub.org. 
 
Joel Ewing dismissed the meeting at 8:30 pm. 
 

Respectfully presented, 
Kathy Fourt 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    

http://www.bvcompclub.org/

